
 

 

Lansdowne Middle School 

This Week @ Lansdowne 
Week of June 10 to 14, 2024 

LIBRARY BOOKS NEED TO BE RETURNED 
 

All library books were due to North and South libraries on 
Friday, June 7, 2024. All textbooks are due on Thursday, June 
13, 2024. Paper notices have been given to students with 
missing items through their advisory teachers.   
 
Parents and guardians, please check with 
your student to see if they received a 
notice regarding their overdue library 
books. Fines to replace lost books will be 
issued the week of June 17th.  
 
Thank you for your assistance on this matter.  
 
Sarah Tait, Teacher-Librarian North  
Lorraine Powell , Teacher-Librarian South  

TEXTBOOK DEPOSIT RETURNS 
 

Every year the school loses thousands of dollars in lost and damaged books. 

Unfortunately, the $20 book deposit covers only a fraction of the costs of lost and 

damaged books (one textbook alone can cost $80 to replace). So please help us save 

valuable funds and teach social responsibility by insisting that your child return all their 

school books. 

 

If your child is departing Lansdowne at the end of the school year, and you paid an initial 

book deposit and all books have been returned, your $20 deposit is 

available to you.  If you wish to have your book deposit returned to you, 

please send an email to Mrs. Zhao, our accounts clerk, 

(mzhao@sd61.bc.ca). In the text of your email please include your 

name, your child’s name and their advisory. Funds from any unclaimed 

deposits will be greatly appreciated by the school, and used to offset the 

high costs we face for lost and damaged books. 

 

If you have any questions, call Mrs. Zhao at (250) 598-3336. 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

June 10 to 14 
· Last Week of Hot Lunches 
 
June 12 and 13 
· Jubilation in June Concerts,  
  7pm 
 
June 13 
· All Textbooks Due Back 
 
June 14 
· Letter Home About 
  Unreturned Books 
 
June 19 
· Deadline to Pay for Lost Books 
  (Both Campuses) 
 
June 26 
· Grade 8 Celebration, 10:15am 
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Grade 8 Ceremony  

& Celebration 

Wednesday, June 26
th 

 

Our grade 8 leaving ceremony will take place in the 

gym at our North campus at 10:15 am.  Families are 

welcome to attend and we encourage you to arrive 

between 10 and 10:10am. 

 

Following the ceremony, there will be cake for 

students outside and opportunities for families to 

take photos of and with their grade 8 child(ren). 

 

There will be a dance in the afternoon from 1:15 to 

2:30pm in the gym at North.  Quiet spaces for 

students who prefer not to attend will be available. 

 

We look forward to celebrating our grade 8 

students! 


